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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Beverly Adamo [badamo@lavta.org]
Sent:  Wednesday, Cctober 10, 2007 1:37 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: fipo PASSWORD REQUEST

Sounds great Jerry — thanks for the clarification!

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [ mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 1:17 PM

To: Beverly Adamo; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ftp PASSWORD REQUEST

Beveriy,

Information pertaining to each phase of investigation or cleanup should generally be in one report or work plan.
For your case, the next requested report is 2 Work Pian that should include the requested background information
and complete descriptions of proposed sampling methods. After Alameda County Environmental Health provides
comments on the Work Plan, the proposed soil and groundwater sampling may be implemented. The results of
the proposed investigation will be presented in a report that includes tables, figures, and text with an evaluation of
the resuifs and conclusions and recommendations. Please et me know if you further questions.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6771 phone

510-337-9335 fax

ierry. wickham@acgov.org

From: Bevetly Adamo [mailto:badamo@lavta.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 9:04 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env, Mealth

Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env, Health

Subject: RE: fip PASSWORD REQUEST

Thank you for this information. 1 have a question regarding the instructions for uploading electronic reports. It
seems that we are not to upload maore than one report; rather that all information needs to be gathered and
consolidated into one report. Is this correct? Do | need to wait until | have the ground water testing results and
upload all information at one time? Or may | upload several documents that would provide the information
requested?

Thanks so much!?

Bev Adamp

Director of Administrative Services
LAVTA

925-455-7H63

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:dehloptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 10:22 AM

10/10/2007




